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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Docket No. 23-001-03
1 message

John Delaney <jdelaney@utah.gov> Thu, Nov 16, 2023 at 1:27 PM
To: Martell Menlove <martellmenlove@gmail.com>
Cc: jo heninger <joheninger@gmail.com>, wilson@cbgkr.com, zzgravar@aol.com, Chris Parker <chrisparker@utah.gov>,
pschmid@agutah.gov, pgrecu@agutah.gov, Madison Galt <mgalt@utah.gov>, martell.menlove@gmail.com,
rondamenlove@gmail.com, PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Mr. and Mrs. Menlove,

Thank you for your below email. As a reminder, please recall that you should submit anything related to this complaint
to psc@utah.gov and to all parties, including Bridgerland.

As to your first question, any review or rehearing would be conducted like your original complaint was addressed, i.e., I
would be involved along with the Commissioners.

As to your second and third questions, I cannot provide you legal advice but, to the extent they can be addressed without
providing such advice, I can generally say that any review or rehearing addresses only facts that were specifically raised
and addressed in the record leading to and in the order issued on November 8, 2023. I can also direct you to the statutes
cited in that order's "Notice of Opportunity for Agency Review or Rehearing" page and Utah Administrative Code R746-1-
801.

Thank you,

John Delaney

______________________________________________________________
from: Martell Menlove <martellmenlove@gmail.com>

to: John Delaney <jdelaney@utah.gov>,
jo heninger <joheninger@gmail.com>,
wilson@cbgkr.com,
Dixie Wilson <zzgravar@aol.com>,
Chris Parker <chrisparker@utah.gov>,
Patricia Elizabet Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov>,
Patrick Grecu <pgrecu@agutah.gov>,
Madison Galt <mgalt@utah.gov>,
Martell Menlove <martell.menlove@gmail.com>,
Ronda Menlove <rondamenlove@gmail.com>

date: Nov 14, 2023, 10:19 AM

subject: Docket No. 23-001-03

Mr Delaney,

We have received and reviewed the findings and conclusions from our hearing. 

In considering whether or not to file for a formal review or rehearing, we do have a few questions concerning such a
review or rehearing of our complaint. if it would be appropriate, could you please reply to the following questions:

1. Who would be the individual responsible for conducting the review or 
      rehearing?
2. Would we be allowed to provide additional comments concerning the findings 
        and conclusions where we believe errors may have occurred?
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3. Would we be allowed to provide evidence that we believe may shed additional
        light on testimonies provided by Bridgerland Water Company in the initial
        hearing?

Thanks again for your time and effort on behalf of our complaint. We look forward to hearing from you concerning these
questions as soon as possible so that we can make a decision concerning filing for a review or rehearing.

Sincerely,
Martell and Ronda Menlove
1874 West Cedar Ridge Drive
435-265-2635


